
From: LPV Watermaster
To: LPV Watermaster
Subject: LPV Watermaster Extraction & Use Reporting Tool (April 1- September 30, 2024) - Next Steps
Date: Wednesday, October 2, 2024 12:29:00 PM

Dear Las Posas Valley Water Right Holder:

The Las Posas Valley (LPV) Adjudication Judgment requires Water Right Holders to report their
Groundwater Extraction and Use to the Watermaster.  Watermaster contracted with Regional
Government Services (RGS) to develop an online reporting tool to collect Extraction and Use
data. 

The week of October 14, each Water Right Holder, except Mutual Exclusive Shareholders
as defined in the Judgment, will receive a separate email from RGS (domain name:
@rgs.ca.gov), containing a customized link to the online reporting tool. The link will contain a
survey and instructions for completing the Groundwater Extraction and Use report for the
period between April 1, 2024, and September 30, 2024. A Mutual Water Company will report
on behalf of its Exclusive Shareholders; thus, Mutual Exclusive Shareholders will not receive a
customized link from RGS.

Groundwater Extraction and Use reports are due on or before November 15, 2024.
Watermaster will have the authority to enforce the terms of the Judgment, which authority will
include at a minimum, the investigation and enforcement authority granted to a GSA under
Water Code section 10732 and authorities granted to the FCGMA under its enabling
legislation.

Regards,

LPV Watermaster
c/o Fox Canyon Groundwater Management Agency
800 S. Victoria Avenue, L#1610, Ventura, CA 93009
LPV.Watermaster@ventura.org | https://fcgma.org/las-posas-valley-watermaster/

Item 6, Exhibit 6A - LPV Watermaster Extraction & Use Reporting Tool Notification, 
Sent October 2, 2024
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